
The Heritage Network 

Board of Directors 

May 16, 2022 

 

Present: Sue Richart, Joe Barreca, Bill Seabright, Kathy Berrigan, Rose Kalamaridas 

Brief visit to the Keller House to see Anna Keller’s piano 

Next meeting: Northport Historical Society Welcome Center on 20 June. 

Minutes of the last meeting: Rose moved to accept as amended, Bill seconded. Approved. 

Financial Report: We have on hand $2371.55 

KFHC: Opened yesterday on the 15th. Discussion about lamprey eels. Louanne Atherley working on a 

display about women. Fur Trade Festival event for Saturday.  

HBC Fort Colville Bicentennial: Warren Saylor discussion about how Native American related how their 

people passed on their history. Archie Marchand, Okanogan/Tonasket, discussed talking face to face to 

set up the bicentennial. Friends of the Spokane House are involved in the discussion. He is also in 

discussion with Tina Wynecoop.  

Indian Agency Cabin: Awaiting chinking of cabin to finish 

Research Updates: Public Works 

Virtual Reality and Library: The Library of Stevens County is applying for a grant from the Washington 

State Library to obtain virtual reality equipment to show our local history. Discussion about canoes and 

portage. Sue motioned we agree to partner with the LOSC. Rose seconded. Motion passed.  

SCHS projects: They can see the Smokey Bear exhibit and saw Annie Keller’s piano.  

Northport Historical Society Welcome Center: Guard visited in March for pre-planning for their June 

visit. High School students took ceilings out, then they took the insulation out.  

Fundraiser through an on-line auction house and raised $11,000. Getting donated shrubs and compost.  

Clayton-Deer Park: Wally Parker, retired as their editor, had a stroke so no thank you party. Still working 

on moving the Eagle. CDPHS was able to digitize the nearly 1000 photographs at the Owens Museum 

located south and east of Deer Park.  

Meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 


